
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Monday 20th March 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have been working hard since September to bring to you our school production of Peter 
Pan. This will be taking place from Tuesday 4th April until Thursday 6th April in the main hall 
of Hungerhill School. The performance will begin at 7pm and finish around 9pm. 

 

If you would like to come and watch the performance your child can purchase tickets on 

your behalf from the foyer near reception at break times. These are priced at £3 for adults 

and £2 for concessions. Doors for the audience will open at 6:45pm.  

 

In order to meet our duty under the Disability Equality Scheme, please advise us if there are 
any ways we can assist you in this event.  I would be grateful if you could let Mrs Kenny 
know by telephone on Doncaster 885811 or by e-mailing to: 
Kenny.V@hungerhillschool.com. Please note that all information provided will be treated 
confidentially. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Mr J Beedham     Mrs E Skelton 
Teacher of Drama     Teacher of Drama 
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